IMPORTANT
SAFETY NOTICE

Dear Specialized Rider,

Thank you for your patience as we work through this matter. Your safety remains our
primary focus as we work towards getting everyone back using their Carbon Aerobars with
Aero Stem and Hydroformed Alloy Aerobars safely and swiftly.

We are currently working to achieve final approval of our proposed solution with the CPSC,
and are planning supply accordingly. At this time we do not have a firm date for when we
will be releasing the solution, but are working day and night to get you riding again.

As mentioned in our first communication, our proposed solution is a replacement of the
extension clamp kit; the components of concern are referenced in the graphic below.
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If you are currently using the Shiv Low-Stack Aerobar Clamp Set, you can continue doing
so safely and without worry.

Please expect another update by March 9th, 2015 and be sure to check for regular updates

to call Specialized Rider Care at 1-800-SBC-4IBD.

Specialized Road Product & Rider Care Teams


http://www.specialized.com/us/en/support/safety-notices

